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The Russell Long Chair and CCLS Newsletter         
 

December 2006 - #1 
 

This Newsletter will keep you informed of the activities of the Russell B. Long Eminent Scholars 

Academic Chair, the Center of Civil Law Studies, and any related program at the LSU Paul M. Hebert 

Law Center. It will soon be connected to an active CCLS webpage. Please e-mail comments to 

olivier.moreteau@law.lsu.edu The whole CCLS team wishes you a happy Christmas season. 

 

Distinguished Global Visitors Program 

Three distinguished professors will visit at the beginning of the spring semester: 

∞ Professor Emeritus Jacques Vanderlinden, Université Libre de Bruxelles (Belgium) and 

Université de Moncton (N-B, Canada), will teach Legislating for Multilingual Systems (January 8 to 27) 

∞ Professor Joël Monéger, Université Paris 9 Dauphine (France), will teach EU Anti Trust and 

Merger Law (January 11 to February 1) 

∞ Professor Volker Behr, Universität Augsburg (Germany), will teach Transnational Litigation  

(January 22 to February 10) 

 

Louisiana Law Review Symposium 

Nine of the finest comparatists of America and Europe are invited to exchange thoughts on Law 

Making in a Global World, in Baton Rouge on January 26 and 27, 2007. The papers will be 

published in a special issue of the Louisiana Law Review. See the full program at 

http://lawreview.law.lsu.edu/ menu ‘Symposium’. 

 

Civil Law Workshop 

On January 11, 2007, at 4:30 pm (Tucker Room), Prof. J. Vanderlinden will be the speaker on the 

second session of the “Revisiting the Distinction between Persons and Things” Workshop. His 

topic is Analyzing Property in Different Societies. 

 

Tucker Lecture 

Professor Helmut Koziol, Professor Emeritus at the University of Vienna and Director of the 

European Center of Tort and Insurance Law (http://www.ectil.org/), is invited to give the 34th Tucker 

Lecture, on March 22, 2007. His topic is: Punitive Damages: A European Perspective.  

 

Graduate Program 

The LSU Paul M. Hebert Law Center boasts the second best LL.M. offered by any public law school 

in the United States, which also happens to be the most affordable for students benefiting from 

financial help (half or full waiver of tuition). The Louisiana bi-jural system offers a unique 

environment to discover the American common law in a comparative perspective. For more 

information, visit http://www.law.lsu.edu/ and click on ‘International Programs’.   



 

Summer Programs 

In May 2007, the LSU Paul M. Hebert Law Center will offer a three-week Summer Program in 

Argentina, in cooperation with Austral University in Buenos Aires. Up to 30 second year law students 

will benefit from this new opportunity. The six-week Summer Program in Lyon keeps attracting 

dozens of first year students. 
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